H201704050
15NOV 2017

Stephen Davis
fyi-req uest-6794-a5926c4b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Stephen Davis

I refer to your official information request to the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet
dated 3 November 2017 transferred to this office on 13 November 2017 for

“all the Briefings to Incoming Ministers and the Briefing to the Incoming Government,

for the ministry sworn in this October”

I have decided to refuse your request in relation to a copy of the BIM under section 18(d) of
the Official Information Act as the information requested will soon be publically available.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Jarred Griffiths
Ministerial Advisor
Office of the Minister of Health
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